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I know we need more energy options but to close land to people is just not right and the amount of land that is being purposed is
way over the top. We need to find a way to keep the land open for ALL to use as well as develop for energy. There must be a way
to share this land not just close it. I live in Washington State but my son and I ride and race in Nevada. I feel that closing this

area to OHV's is just not right. Land available to the OHV enthusiast is being taken away way to fast, leaving us with no local
areas to use. There is enough land already closed to us that you can use. These land closures are getting out of hand. This is
quickly becoming the We Don't Want You To Have Fun We Just Want You To Work And Pay Your TAX's USA and that's not
good. Thanks



